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Tim, It is that time of year again.  For the Board:

I would like to be considered for reappointment to the MVC.  I have now been a commissioner
for probably 8 or 9 years.  I am not aiming for a lifetime appointment, but I do think that with
increased tenure comes very valuable experience and insights.  As I am sure the Board is
aware, I have served as Commission Chair for the last 3 years and and have seen it through the
turf wars, a raft of litigation (which I can comment on at the Board meeting if appropriate),
significant affordable housing and other not-for-profit developments that serve Island
interests, the development of the MVC’s Energy and Historic Preservation Policies, the
various MVC water quality initiatives and more.  In addition, I am part of the Climate Action
Task Force which, as the Board knows, is guiding the Island toward increased resilience and a
fossil free environment.  I believe I offer a thoughtful and disciplined perspective on the
Commission and would very much like to be reappointed for the 2024 calendar year.  Thank
you very much for your consideration.

Joan Malkin
@gmail.com

 Tilton Cove Way
Chilmark, MA 02535
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